NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING

CANCELED

Public notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Board of Aldermen of the City of Fair Grove,
Missouri will be held at City Hall; 81 South Orchard Blvd. on September 13, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.
to consider and act upon the matters on the following tentative agenda and such other matters as
may be presented at the meeting and determined to be appropriate for discussion at the time.
The tentative agenda of the meeting includes:

Posted Fair Grove City Hall September 9, 2022, by 4:00 p.m.
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